Date
Dear 

The entire congregation and members of the Christian Education Committee would like to thank you for your service through the educational ministry of    (name of church)      . Whether you teach Church school, assist with infants and toddlers during worship, mentor youth as a youth advisor, or open the Bible with adults, your gifts of time and talent are appreciated. Your service helps our congregation fulfill the promises made at baptism—to guide and nurture the faith of all ages. Thank you.

Plans for the 

(year to year)

 church year are underway. You can help the Christian education committee determine leadership needs for next year. Please take a moment to prayerfully consider your call to ministry. Is God calling you to return to your classroom, to choose another age group, to seek another place of service within the church, or to take a break? We are extending the invitation. The decision is yours.

Note the C.E. Covenant form enclosed with this letter. The top portion is for those who feel called to return to their current classroom or leadership role. The bottom portion is for those seeking a new place of ministry or taking a break. After your prayerful discernment, please complete and return the appropriate portion of the form with your decision to the church office or offering plate by the dates indicated. A form by 
(date) would be helpful or by 
(date)

 at the latest. 

If you have any questions or need more information, please do not hesitate to call the church, 
(church phone number)
, or one of us. Thank you for prayerfully considering how God is calling you this coming fall. 

Christ's joy!

(Signed by C.E. committee moderator, pastor, and/or committee members)
